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Dear Vanessa Cole

Thank you for your Official Information Act request of 19 November 2014 to Hon Paula
Bennett, Minister for Social Housing. Your request was transferred to Housing New
Zealand on 24 November 2014. You request:

“How much profit has the government made from the selling of land in Glen Innes to
private developers? and how many more state houses are planning to be removed
and/or sold in the areas of Glen Innes that are under Tamaki Redevelopment
Company?”

You can expect to be notified of the decision on your request by 22 December 2014,
being 20 working days after the day on which the request was received in accordance
with section 15(1) of the Act. If an extension of time is required to make a decision you will
be notified in accordance with section 15A of the Act.

Yours sincerely
By

Alicia Long
Senior Advisor, Government Relations (Acting)



